
 

 

 
   Learning Today…… Leading Tomorrow 

APOLLO INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

GOTA TRAGAD VASNA SOUTH BOPAL 

 

 

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings!!! 

 

Please note that all the buses   used      for 

transportation of your wards are on GPRS 

tracking system. You are requested to use 

school app to track the vehicle of your ward. 

 

The parents will be highly appreciated to 

forward the leave application at least for 2-3 

working days if our Apolloite is not feeling 

well because of cough, cold or fever specially. 

 

Regards, 

Team (AIS) 


